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September 16, 1982

Director of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
Attention: Mr. John F. Stolz
Operating Reactor Branch No. 4
Division of Operating Reactors
United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

Dear Mr. Stolz:

Toledo Edison committed to provide proposed changes to Davis-Besse
Technical Specifications to reflect the extent and frequency of future
Auxiliary Feedwater header inspections in a letter dated August 16, 1982
(Serial No. 849). Due to the intensive resource requirements to startup
Davis-Besse Nuclear Power Station from a refueling outage, we find it
necessary to request a delay in our submittal of the proposed Technical
Specifications.

Based on the normal review time to process a Technical Specification
change request and the unique need in this instance to ensure detail
documentation of the specific inspection requirements, a proposed
submittal date of October 29, 1982 is required. Every effort will be
made to improve on this schedule without jeopardizing the safety review
on this item.

Very truly yours,

RPC:LDY: lab

cc: DB-1 NRC Resident Inspector
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